WELCOME BACK



2017



WELCOME BACK!



ATTENDANCE POLICY

ATTENDANCE POLICY

Every parent will receive a school notepad. This pad is to be returned and signed with the child for any excused absences, tardies, and early dismissals up to 6 days.

If you are tardy 3 times, it will be counted as 1 unexcused absent day.

If you cannot send a note, at least call the school and inform the main office and send a note on the following day.

Your child may repeat the same grade if they miss 10 days or more without any excuse.

If you have more than 3 unexcused days, you will be asked to attend an Attendance Conference where we will create a School Attendance Improvement Plan.

If you have 6 unexcused days, the school must report to CYS and may report to magistrate.

YSWPCS SEPTEMBER 2017 EVENTS

Event Name	Day	Date	Time	Where
Labor Day /School Closed	Mon.	Sep 4		
PTO Meeting	Tue.	Sep 5	5.30 PM	School
Picture Day	Wed.	Sep 6	School Hours	School
Board Meeting	Thu.	Sep 7	6 PM	School
Book Fair	Mon Fri.	Sep 25 - 29	School Hours	Music Room
Grandparents Night K-2	Tue.	Sep 26	5.30-7.30 PM	MPR
Grandparents Night 3-8	Wed.	Sep 27	5.30-7.30 PM	MPR

PRINCIPAL'S CORNER

Dear YSWPCS Families.

On behalf of the staff at YSWPCS, I am happy to welcome you to the 2017-18 school year! We are looking forward to a productive partnership with you to ensure our children can achieve their highest potential. We recognize that in order to be successful in school, our children need support from both the home and school. We know a strong partnership with you will make a great difference in your child's education. As partners, we share the responsibility for our children's success and want you to know that we will do our very best to carry out our responsibilities. We wish you and your child great year! Sincerely,

Mr. Biyikli

PAST EVENTS

In Service Days, Picnic and 1st Day of School

Dear parents, our staff worked very hard to get ready for the year. We had about 2 weeks that all staff got training on different topics and learned a lot. We hope that your child had a nice first week and is doing great with the school. We would like to share couple pictures with you and hope to see you all during back to school night on August 29th or August 30th. We wish everybody a great school year! Thank you









UPCOMING EVENTS

Lunch and Breakfast

Dear Parents,

We have changed our food service provider. We are required to provide accurate lunch and breakfast counts to our Food Service Management Company in this month for the following month in order to prevent waste. Therefore, please go to the school website and complete the survey for

each of your children's food needs in September.Please contact with business office

(Phone: 412-668-2064 Ext 102 or email: accounting@yswpcs.org) if you have any questions.



Schoology and Class Dojo

Dear parents/guardians, please download Schoology app to your phone for 3rd-8th grade or Class Dojo for Kindergarten thru 2nd grade to follow your child's progress in class.





Extended Day Program

Clubs will start on the week of September 11th.

Registration link will be posted on the website and will open during the week of September 5th.

Please contact with Mrs. Thomas (c.thomas@yswpcs.org) if you have any questions



Book Fair Monday - Friday Sep 25 - 29 School Hours Music Room



Dear YSWPCS families, we are happy to announce that our expansion project has started and is in process. We will have more classes and a permanent lunch area for our kids with the new building. It is planned to be finished around November to December.



Grandparents Night

Kindergarten thru 2nd Grade / Tue. Sep 26 / 5.30-7.30pm / MPR Third thru 8th grade / Wed.Sep 27 / 5.30-7.30pm / MPR

PAST EVENTS



PICNIC









